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Important Dates 
Tues 30th April Nursery parent workshop (9am) 

Thurs 2nd May 
Polling Day—School closed to pupils in Nursery to 

Year 5. Year 6 Pupils must still attend school 

Mon 6th May May Bank Holiday—School closed to all 

Mon 13th—
Thurs 16th May 

Year 6 SATs testing week 

Wed 22nd May National Numeracy Day—information to follow 

Fri 24th May Last day of summer 1 

Mon 3rd June Summer 2 starts—All pupils back to school 

Wed 5th June Reception Parents Maths Workshop at 9am 

Thurs 6th June Year 1 and 2 Animal experience in school 

Mon 10th June Year 5 History workshop—The Mayans 

10th—Fri 14th  Year 4 Multiplication Check week 

Fri 14th June Year 4—6 Virtual Reality (VR) workshop 

Mon 17th & 
Tues 18th June 

Sports enrichment in school —Road to Paris 

Mon 17th June Year 1 history workshop—Dinosaurs and Fossils 

Fri 28th June Year 2 trip (TBC) 

Mon 1st July Year 6 Graduation photos in school 

Wed 3rd July 
Meet the new teacher day—children spend the day 

with the teacher they will have in September 

Thurs 4th July 
Year 4 trip to the Sealife Centre 

Summer Fayre 

Fri 5th July INSET Day—School closed to all pupils 

8th—12th  July Sports Days—see page 2 for more details 

Tues 9th July School reports go home 

Wed 10th July 
Open session for parents and carers to come and 

see class teacher and meet new class teacher 

Tues 16th July Year 6 end-of-year performances 

Wed 17th July Year 6 Graduation and Leaver’s Disco 

Thurs 18th July Year 6 end-of-year trip 

Fri 19th July Last day of the school year 

 

Thursday 2nd May—
Polling Day—School closed 
to pupils in Nursery to Year 
5.  Year 6 pupils must still 

attend school 
 

Monday 6th May—May 
Bank Holiday—School 

closed to all pupils 

 

27th—31st May—Half term– School 
closed to all pupils 

  

Monday 3rd June —Summer 2 starts 
 

Friday 5th July—INSET day—school 
closed to all pupils 

 

Friday 19th July—Last day of the school 
year 

Follow us at: 

@TheOaklandsBham 

 

 



 

   

Below are the dates of Sports Days this 
year. More details will be sent out nearer 

the time. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

SchoolGrid is our online school lunch 
ordering system.  

Parents must order via their            
account. 

 

If you are having difficulties using 
School Grid, please pop into the 

office and our staff are more than 
happy to help you. 

 

 

Year Group Date Time 

Nursery and Reception Friday 12th July 9.15am 

Year 1 Tuesday 9th July 9.15am 

Year 2 Tuesday 9th July 10.45am 

Year 3 Wednesday 10th July 9am 

Year 4 Wednesday 10th July 10.45am 

Year 5 Thursday 11th July 9am 

Year 6 Thursday 11th July 10.45am 

 

 

 

 

As you know, we use Parent Pay for 
all money transfers in school. 

Parent Pay is used to pay for trips and 
visits. 

It is important all parents and carers 
log into their account. 

If you need help or are having       
difficulties, please contact the main 
school office and someone will help 

you 



 

   

   It is disappointing to say that staff 
in our school are being verbally and 

threateningly abused by some       
parents and carers. 

 

Our staff do not come to work to be    
shouted at or threatened. 

 

We will ban people from site and will     
contact the police if this happens. 

 

Please respect our staff at all times 

 

 

 

  

Family Support 

We are excited to announce that thanks to 

the kind donations of local companies and 

our families, our resource bank is now able 

to provide families with food packages. 

We have cereals, tinned goods and toiletries 

to support if you need them. 

 

If you feel that you could benefit from any 

support from the school, please speak to a 

member of the Pastoral Team or a Senior 

Leader when they are out on the gates at 

the start or end of the day. 

Lateness 

All pupils must arrive to school between 
8.30 and 8.45am. 

 

After this time, children are classed as 
late. 

 



 

 
 

 

We are looking for parent and carer volunteers 
to help us with our Summer Fayre.  

This may include helping us set up, running a 
stall or helping us find local companies to      

donate for raffles and prizes.  

If you are able to help in any way , please give 
your name to the main office. We are hosting a 
meeting at 9am on Thursday 23rd May to start 

making plans. 

  
 

The value of the 

month for            

April is 

Patience 

The value of the 

month for            

May is 

Freedom 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to all the teachers and   

also the parents and carers who came along 

to see their children and class teacher in 

their maths lessons. 

 

The feedback has been great and we look 

forward to more of these in the future. 

 

 

 



 
We are proud to be part of the TREAD Lightly campaign. 

In our future newsletters, we will be sharing how we are supporting 
this sustainability initiative   



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Nursery have had a wonderful start to 
their exciting new Project Dangerous 
Dinosaurs! They have worked             
collaboratively to create large scale di-
nosaurs in their classroom, linking 
maths and measurement to their learn-
ing. Nursery have enjoyed getting 
messy and using mud and textures 
within their creative play, additionally 
they will soon be looking closely at the 
diet of carnivores and herbivores and 
making their very own poop! We look 
forward to welcoming you to school to 
Nursery’s dinosaur workshop soon. 

 

 

 
Year 1 had a fantastic 
experience at the 
Hippodrome last 
week;  it was lovely 
to see the children 
enjoying a live        
performance! 

  
We have also been working very hard in 
maths, learning to do multiplication!  This 
week, we are 
moving on to 
division, by 
sharing objects 
into equal 
groups. 

 

 

In Year 2 this half term, we have started to work 

alongside the Hippodrome Educational Network 

(HEN), participating in drama lessons. During these 

lessons we have been exploring different movements 

and how these can be used to visually create a scene. 

Year 2 enjoyed walking to Acocks Green Library where 

we learnt all about the role of a librarian and how    

important books are in further developing our own 

knowledge and interests. In Maths, we have been   

focusing on fractions. We can identify ½, ¼ and 1/3 of 

a shape. We also un-

derstand the difference 

between unit and non-

unit fractions and can 

find these of a given 

number.  

 

 

 

Reception have been thoroughly enjoying our new Project 

Creep, Crawl and Wriggle. We are so lucky to have been on a 

fabulous trip to Martineau Gardens! On our trip the children 

looked closely at the world around us using their senses, this 

included: listening to birds, feeling the textures of trees, 

tasting herbs, looking closely at the colours on vegetables 

and smelling the flowers around us-including a beautiful lilac 

tree. Within school the children have had a wonderful      

delivery of caterpillars and stick-insects. Together we have 

been closely observing the changes and learning all about 

the lifecycle of many different minibeasts. In writing, the 

children have written their very own comic strips based    

upon the story The Very Hungry Caterpillar by Eric Carle, 

watch this 

space as they 

will be      

bringing home 

a copy very 

soon!  

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Year 3 have had such a fun start to this half term 

with our ancient Greeks workshop! The students 

had a chance to dress up a soldiers, identity arti-

facts, piolet a trireme and label a map of ancient 

Greece. This has linked to the incredible character 

descriptions of mythological monsters they have 

been writing in English.   

  

 

 

This half term has been exciting so far! We have 

been lucky enough to have 2 exciting workshops 

to take part in and the children have loved them 

both! Our first workshop was from Past Presents 

and taught us about the lives of the Vikings and 

how they prepared to raid and conquer different 

places. The children got to dress up and engage 

in getting the ship ready and training in battle. 

Our second 

workshop 

was from 

the Fire   

Brigade and 

we got to 

learn about 

fire safety in 

our homes.  

 

 

 

Year 5 are enjoying the start of summer term. We 

have begun our new History project (Peasants, Princ-

es and Pestilence) and have been learning all about 

the Middle Ages in Great Britain, with a particular 

focus on the Black Death. On Monday, we enjoyed a 

Medieval workshop where the children explored the 

feudal system, how castles were designed to survive 

attack and symptoms and causes of the Black Death. 

In writing, we have been focusing on informal letters. 

We are currently producing an informal letter imag-

ining we are a child writing during the Middle Ages, 

experiencing the terrifying scenes of the plague. In 

reading, we have recently read an extract from the 

non-fiction text “Knights” based on the jousting in 

the 13th century and have enjoyed exploring the vo-

cabulary, as well as practising our retrieval and infer-

ence skills. In Maths, we are learning about fractions, 

and have focused on equivalent fractions, adding, 

subtracting and multiplying fractions and converting 

improper fractions to mixed numbers.  

 

 

 

 

In the run up to SATs we have been working so 

hard to make sure we are as ready as we can be! 

We have been exploring lots of different            

statistics, including pie charts and bar charts, 

within our maths lessons. In English, we have 

been enjoying the story of Rose Blanche, a        

picture book about a young girl living through 

World War 2, who finds a concentration camp in 

her own village and 

tries her best to help! 

We have written some 

beautifully powerful 

stories, including   

emotive language to 

show not tell how 

Rose is feeling         

towards to other       

children in the book.   



 



 


